
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

In our science lessons we are learning 

about evolution and inheritance.  The 

children have been thinking about 

adaptation and how different living 

things are adapted to live in certain 

environments and habitats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Harry, Caio and Alfie who 

went and took part in Judo training on 

Wednesday.  This was a new sport for 

all of them and they learnt a lot of new 

skills including flipping people safely. 

 

 

 

 

We have finally finished reading 

‘Wonder’.  The children have really 

enjoyed the book and next week we 

plan to watch the film version.  Please 

let me know if you do not want your 

child to watch the film. 
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World Book Day 

Friday 8th March is our  

celebration of World Book Day.  

Children can come to school dressed 

as a character from a book. 

The book fair will be in school all 

week if you want to buy a book. 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 

 

8th March – World Book Day 

8th March – PTFA Quiz Night 

13th March – Who Cares? Workshop 

26th March – Electronics Workshop 

27th March – Easter Disco 

28th March – End of term 

15th April – INSET Day 

16th April – New Term Starts 

6th May – Bank Holiday 

13th May – SATs Week 

27th May – Half Term 

19th July – End of the Year 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 

COMPETITION TIME 

Children can write a short story with 

Amber as a character.  The best 

stories will win a token to spend at 

the book fair. 


